
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: Chuck Lindsey, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  November 10, 2020 
 
Re:  October Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $58,865 in total revenue during the month of October. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

30000

35000

40000

45000

50000

55000

60000

65000

TOTAL MONTHLY REVENUE

FY 2020-21

FY 2019-20

FY 2018-19

FY 2017-18



 

 

 
Occupancy: October’s average daily occupancy was 60% 
 

 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 27 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 14 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 1 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 42 
 
News: Due to Covid and social distancing rules and regulations, the marina was unable to host all the annual 
events this year. However, we are still hopeful for next year. 
 
The marina is finally able to rent dock slips to transient or long time residents as it has been closed since Irma. 
With the marina renting out slips we are hoping to see an increase in revenue.  
 
Sheriff’s Office, FWC, and Coastguard are jointly working together to improving safety sanitation as well as 
enforcement of the laws relative to public safety.  
  
Projects: There are no ongoing projects as we focused on finishing current projects in preparation for busy 
season this year.   
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